WIU/SUAA Honors Senator John Sullivan


On July 12, board members of  WIU/SUAA gathered in the Macomb office of State Senator John Sullivan to present him with a gift in honor of his 14 years of service and his upcoming retirement from the Senate at the end of this legislative term.  



Patti Jones, President of the local chapter, stated:  "Senator Sullivan has always provided a ‘listening ear’ for his constituents, especially the retired ones, when we have contacted him, and we have greatly appreciated that.  He will be sorely missed when he retires."  


Jones presented Sullivan a painting by local artist Fred Jones. 
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SUAA Board, left to right: Candace McLaughlin, Paula Rhodes, Maurine Marx, Senator Sullivan, Patti Jones, Nick Pano, Dennis Wehrling, Gil Belles, and artist Fred Jones.

